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The Dean of the Faculty of Veterinary Science, Prof Gerry Swan, has the pleasure of cordially inviting you to
Faculty Day 2010 which will take place at the Faculty of Veterinary Science, Onderstepoort campus.

Where: Faculty of Veterinary Science, University of Pretoria

Date: 2 September 2010

Time: 08:00

The highlight of Faculty Day 2010 will be the presentation of the Theiler Memorial Lecture by Dr Rebone Moerane, President
of the SAVC and Chief Director: Agricultural Technical Services in the Northern Cape. He will be speaking on the role of the
veterinary profession in the current developmental agenda in South Africa.

Faculty Day 2010 will be an eclectic mix of research, education innovation and undergraduate student presentations while
the veterinary pharmaceutical industry will be well represented. The traditional photographic competition will form part of the

proceedings.

RSVP: Before 20 August 2009 to Ms Lunga Mengu (012 529 8201, or lunga.mengu@up.ac.za)




